Firchow, Kevin

From:

Elsa Caetano

Sent:

Friday, March 18, 2016 5:28 PM

To: Subject: Firchow, Kevin; nathan durgin Support for Perenial Cooperative

Dear Kevin Firchow,

I am writing this email since I am unable to send you a hard copy letter to meet the deadline.

I am writing to share my support for the relocation of Perennial Cooperative into the Bridge Lake Point Waunona Neighborhood. I believe that having a co op housing option in the neighborhood will help diversify in housing options and enrich the culture of our community as I understand the coop will bring a diverse group of residents to the neighborhood.

I am a resident/homeowner on Lake Point drive and I see this integration as an enormous benefit to our community.

Please feel free to contact me for any further questions.

Sincerely,

Elsa Caetano

Bridge Lake Point Waunona Neighborhood Center

Lake Point Dr.

Firchow, Kevin

From:

sean gere- work Thursday, March 24, 2016 10:31 AM

Sent:

To:

Firchow, Kevin

Subject:

Perennial Co-op Hoboken road

I'm writing to express my support for the potential Co-op on Hoboken road. As an 8 year resident of the neighborhood I believe this would greatly enhance the stability and community in this neighborhood. I have met a few of the folks involved in the project and believe they would be a wonderful addition to the neighborhood.

Sean Gere

Waunona Way